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TOPICS: 
Island Health Warns about Increase in Overdoses 
 

 
INCREASE IN OVERDOSES – Island Health is advising the community there has 
been an increase in overdoses in several communities in the past 72 hours.  
There may be the presence of carfentanyl or other fentanyl/fentanyl analogues, 
though this has yet to be confirmed. 
 
However, there is a concerning pattern with a high number of fatalities both on 
Vancouver Island and across British Columbia.  
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